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April 28, 2020 

 

 

Dear NRC Parents/Guardians: 

  

Please note that Governor Baker has extended the school closure through the end of the 

2019-2020 school year due to the COVID-19 pandemic.   

  

The statewide closure of schools was originally set to end on April 7 and was later 

extended to May 4, before being further extended through the end of the school year. 

  

North River Collaborative programs will continue to reach out to students and families 

and to provide remote learning for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. 

  

For more information, visit the Collaborative’s website at 

https://northrivercollaborative.org/. 

  

I wish you all health, joy, and peace! 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Stephen Donovan, Ed.D. 

Executive Director 
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